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Ref. SPVI 005/2020

March 20, 2020

Subject:  Notification of the Company's holiday cancellation on April 13 - 15, 2020

Attention: Board of Directors and President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand.

According to the Cabinet’s resolution on March 17th, 2020 to postpone the annual public holidays
on April 13th - 15th, 2020 in order to reduce the risk of COVID-19 infection and to stop the

epidemic in the country.

> P VI Public Company Limited (“The Company”) considered appropriate to amend the Company’s
2020 holidays by cancelling the holiday on April 13th - 15th, 2020. For the substitution will be

announced in next opportunity.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

(Mr.Trisorn Volyarngosol)

Managing Directors
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